
 

Poco A Poco 

“Little By Little” 

This week’s Challenge: 

Spend three uninterrupted 
minutes of prayer of just you and 
God – no books, devotionals, etc. 

Christ the King Sunday, November 24, 2019 

COLLECTIONS A LETTER FROM MONSIGOR 

What is God asking of me?  

Our response to the Lord last week 

Adult: $ 6,748.00     Plate: $ 243.43 

Youth:  $36.    E-Tithing:  $ 9018.00 

       Other:  $ 140.00  

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

FOOD FOR THOUGHT 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

November 
27  Mass at Ridgewood—1 p.m. 
28  Mass for Deceased Knights—6:30 p.m. 
December 
2  RCIA—6:30 p.m. 
4  Mass at Gr. Place—2 p.m. 
9 RCIA—6:30 p.m. 
9 Confessions—6:30 p.m. 
9  Spirituality Meeting—7:30 p.m. 
11  Mass at Brookdale—1:15 p.m. 
15  Penance Service—6:30 p.m. 
16  Confessions—6:30 p.m. 

Dear Parishioners, 

              This week we celebrate the National Holiday of Thanksgiving.  It is really 
easy to focus on the traditional parts of the holiday of eating Turkey and watch-
ing football.  Remember the origin of the holiday, and the celebration of the first 
Thanksgiving after a long year in a new country after enduring the harshness of 
trying to survive.  There was true gratitude in their hearts in the celebration.  I 
think that it is easier to focus on this in a community that has a lot of families in 
the business of agriculture.  All of know of someone who has completed their 
harvest, and there are some that are still working to complete.  When know of 
some who through the unfortunate circumstances of weather did not harvest 
any crop this year.  The business of agriculture helps us to understand faith in 
God, and the blessing that comes to us from the land that He has given to 
us.  The business of agriculture is a tangible blessing from God, and it helps us to 
see all of the blessings that we receive from the hand of God.  This is really the 
focus of this National Holiday, and I invite you to come either Wednesday even-
ing of Thursday morning to celebrate God’s blessings at the Thanksgiving Mass-
es. 

              Next weekend we will have the unique opportunity to begin Advent in a 
very prayerful, meditative and joyful way, with the Vigil Project.  The musicians 
coming will beautifully proclaim the Gospel in song, and there will be good spir-
itual reflections given throughout the presentation.  The afternoon will begin 
with Mass at 4 pm at St. Gregory’s, and the presentation will follow beginning at 
6 pm.  The Mass will be a Sunday Mass, so don’t forget to bring your envelope 
for the Sunday collection, and then during at the presentation there will be a 
free will offering to help defray the cost of the presentation.  I have already lis-
tened to their presentation and it is incredible, and I hope that many will choose 
to join us in this unique preparation for the celebration of Christmas.  God Bless 
you.                                                                                                                 -Msgr. Tucker 

NO CCD-GP on November 27 for Thanksgiving Break. 

SVDP APPAREL FOR ALL PARISHIONERS  

Please support the CCD and Godparent Program by purchasing St. 
Vincent de Paul apparel through Sports Express by purchasing 
online https://stores.sportsexpress.biz/stvincent/  The online order 
cutoff date is December 5 and orders will be ready by December 
20. (Click “all items” to see the various options!)  Custodian 

St. Vincent de Paul Church and School is now accepting 
applications for a part-time Custodian to work from 9:00 
a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  The candidate 
must have a clean criminal record.  Responsibilities in-
clude cleaning bathrooms, vacuuming, sweeping floors, 
scrubbing floors, and picking up the school lunches from 
and returning the containers to the high school.   
 

Apply online at stvincentseward.org or call 402-643-3421 
to schedule a time to apply in person.  Also applications 
can be found on clipboard of parish office door.   

 

Maintenance Coordinator 

St. Vincent de Paul Church and School is now accepting 
applications for a part time Maintenance Coordinator to 
work from 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Fri-
day.  The candidate must have a high school diploma or 
GED, basic equipment & facility maintenance knowledge, 
basic computer skills, and a clean criminal record.  Re-
sponsibilities include repairing equipment, snow removal 
& organizing and assigning voluntters to assist with facili-
ty improvement or repair projects.   
 

Apply online at stvincentseward.org or call 402-643-3421 
to schedule a time to apply in person.  Also applications 
can be found on clipboard of parish office door.   

Come join CANTOR CHOIR! 

A new opportunity for singers will begin in December! Maybe 
you’ve been considering becoming a cantor but you’re not ready 
to try it on your own or you may just like to sing in a group 
setting. The    Cantor Choir will begin in December as a once-a-
month, no weekly practice needed opportunity for ages 8th grade 
and up. The choir will lead music for Mass, just as does a cantor, 
so will only need to meet an hour before each 10am Mass for 
which the choir is assigned. Please use this opportunity to share 
your talents and to possibly urge some younger parishioners to 
do the same. Interested and need dates and assigned hymns? 
Questions? Call Beth Peery, 402-641-3725 

Do you like Christmas music?                                          
Get your free gift this weekend!  

St. Vincent de Paul is offering a free gift to all parishion-
ers after Masses this weekend: an album of Advent and 
Christmas music by The Vigil Project and short reflec-
tions for the season by Fr. Dave Pivonka.  Be sure to pick 
up a copy to help you and your family stay rooted in the 
meaning of these sacred seasons even when it gets 
busy. Don’t use CDs? No problem – a digital download 
code is included in the CD package, so you can listen to 
your album on all your devices. Once you download the 
music, be sure to pass the CD on to others.   

Make plans to attend Sunday, December 1st....Mass 
beginning at 4 pm, the program will begin at 6 pm. 

Come to any or all!  

Blessing of Baby Jesus  

Open to all School and Parish families 

Msgr. Tucker will be blessing the Baby Jesus  

from Nativity sets.  
On Dec. 2nd, bring in your Baby Jesus .  A blessing will take place 
in the church at 3:00 PM.  Any family from the school or parish 
can participate.  Take Baby Jesus home and put Him in a safe 
place until Christmas.   Jesus is born (in the crèche) Christmas 
morning!!  

We look forward to seeing all the Baby Jesus’s                    
for the Blessing!  

Thanks from O’Brien Godparent Group 

THANK YOU to all who donated, bought from and supported 
our March for Life bake sale in various ways.  It was unbelieva-
bly successful and we are very appreciative of your generosi-
ty!! A pro-life generation is definitely being raised within our 
parish and we are eager to watch their fire for their 
faith continue to grow.                   -The O'Brien Godparent Group-

Kapaun’s men’s group will not meet on Satur-

day Nov. 30th .  They will finish out this session 

with meetings on December 7th & 13th  

Christmas  Mass Schedule 

Tuesday, December 24th—4:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, December 24th—6:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, December 24th—10:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, December 25th—9:00 a.m. 

 Solemnity of Mary  

Mass Schedule 

Tuesday, December 31st—4 p.m. 
Wednesday, January 1st—8 a.m. & 10 a.m. 

Additional Advent  
Confession Times 

December 9th – 6:30 p.m. 

December 16th – 6:30 p.m. 

December 19th – 6:30 p.m. 

December 20th – 6:30 p.m. 

December 22nd – 6:30 p.m.  

 

The Penance Service will be on   
December 15th at 6:30 p.m. 

http://www.stvincentseward.org/e-tithe
http://www.formed.org
https://stores.sportsexpress.biz/stvincent/


Monsignor Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Father Allan Phan 
 

Church Office: (402) 643-3421 | www.StVincentSeward.org 
School Office: (402) 643-9525 | www.MyStVincentSchool.com 
CCD/GodParent: (402) 643-3521 | www.StVincent Seward.org 

Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday 20 minutes before 7:00 am Daily Mass 

Saturday 20 minutes before 8:00 am Mass & 4:30 to 5:20 pm 

Sunday 7:30 to 7:50 am & 9:30 to 9:50 am 

Lay Minister Schedule: 
 

Saturday November 30 | 5:30 pm 

Acolyte  Chris Greisen, Tom McHale 

Servers  Cale Greisen, Tate & Wil Ratkovec 

Lector  Darlene Kouma 

Greeters  Karen Coufal, Dan Duffek 

Cantor  Beth Peery 
 

Sunday  December 1 | 8:00 am 

Acolyte  Brandon Lindau, Tim Fichtner 

Servers  Deklan and Kohltyn Lindau, Cale Oborny 

Lector  Chuck Kotera 

Greeters  Andrew Svoboda Family 

Cantor  Lynette Pallas 
 

Sunday  December 1 | 10:00 am 

Acolyte  Randy Bierbaum, Mark Peery 

Servers  Cabe Schluckebier, Kyle & Michael Peery 

Lector  Becky Reisinger 

Greeters  Tim Masek Family 

Cantor  Karen Coufal 
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Mass Intentions: 

Monday,  November 25 

7:00 am : †Joyce Current/ Gary & Bernie Stava 
8:10 am: †Lillian Tlamka/ Lou K Policky Family 
 

Tuesday, November 26 
7:00 am :   †Jeramie Schoepf/ Leroy Fiala 
8:10 am:  †Kelly Stevenson/Wanda Hughes 
 

Wednesday, November 27 
7:00 am :  †Suzanne Kolterman/ Family 
8:10 am:  NO MASS 

6:30 pm: †Deceased Knights of Columbus 

Thursday,  November 28 

9:00 am : Mass of Thanksgiving 
 

Friday,  November 29 

7:00 am : †Kathryn Dolechek/ Ellen Varney 
8:10 am: NO MASS 
 

Saturday, November 30 

8:00 am :  NO MASS 
5:30 pm :  †Karen Gall Uher/Aquanis Class of 1972 
 

Sunday, December 1 

8:00 am :  †Linda Johnson/ Family 
10:00 am : For All Parishioners 
 
 
 


